CITY OF GILLETTE

Development Services Department
Engineering Division
P.O. Box 3003 e Gillette, Wyoming 82717-3003
Phone 307.686.5265
www.gillettewy.gov

February 24, 2017

Mr. Dustin Hamilton
Development Services Director
City of Gillette

201 East 5™ Street

Gillette, WY. 82717

RE: Donkey Creek Festival Improvements Project Bid Award Recommendation.
Dear Mr. Hamilton,

I have reviewed the bid forms and bid bonds submitted for the above referenced project. The original
bids and bid tabulation sheet are attached for your use. Seven (7) Contractors submitted responsive
bids on February 22, 2017 including Van Ewing Construction Inc., Hladky Construction, Mountain
View Builders, DRM, S & S Builders, GW Construction, and Powder River Construction (PRC). All
bids were submitted on time and had the required Bid Bond. All bids were from resident contractors
and included a certificate of residency. There were two addendums which were acknowledged by all
bidders. During my Bid evaluation, there were no discrepancies found with the bid requirements as
outlined in the Instructions to Bidders.

The bids for the project, Base Bid plus both alternates were as follows:

Van Ewing Const. $85,631.94
Hladky Construction $86,695.00
Mountain View Const. $87,586.00
DRM $94,394.25
S & S Builders LLC $97,145.00
GW Construction $105,498.10
PRC $109,140.00

Van Ewing Construction Inc. has been contacted and are comfortable with their bid and the time
constraints of the project. Because the Base Bid and the two alternates combined are below the
estimate for the project and based on the above evaluation, I recommend awarding the Base Bid and
both alternates to Van Ewing Construction Inc.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this recommendation.

Engifeering Specialist
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